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INVITATION 

BAKA Award I Innovation Award I BAU 2025 
Shape the future sustainably with innovation! 
  
  
Ladies and Gentlemen, 

The BAKA Award is being presented again for the 9th time as an innovation 
prize at BAU 2025. 

Innovative, sustainable system solutions secure the future of construction and 
therefore also our environment. This also opens up national and international 
market opportunities. 

The BAKA Bundesverband Altbauerneuerung e.V., in cooperation with Messe 
München, is offering the BAKA Award for Product Innovation 2025 and would 
therefore like to draw your attention to this great potential. We would like to 
take this opportunity to invite you to take part in the 2025 competition. 

As a platform for innovation, the BAKA Award offers you the opportunity to 
highlight the strengths of your company and exploit them on the market. 

The BAKA Award/Innovation Award will be presented at BAU 2025 in Munich  
on January 15, 2025.  

Secure your company a place in the front row for the most innovative product 
and system solution today. 

Information on the competition and registration/application can be found here. 

With kind regards 

 

Ulrich Zink 
Chairman of the BAKA Board   Messe München 

http://www.bakaberlin.de/
https://www.bakaberlin.de/innovation-bauen/

